
 
 

 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 
 

Free School Meal Vouchers 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
East Sussex County Council have released funds for food vouchers to be sent to parents for the half-
term holiday next week. 
 
If your child is eligible for benefits related free school meals, you will receive a voucher of £15 per 
child.  This voucher is not for all of Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children who are all entitled to 
Universal Infant Free School Meals.  We have a list of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who 
are entitled to this additional funding due to certain benefits claimed by families. 
 
If you are unsure if you are eligible for this voucher, please do contact the school office who will be 
able to advise you further. 
 
I will be ordering these by the end of this week, so please look out for an email from Huggg to claim 
your voucher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Ms. Claire Westcott 
Headteacher 

 


